
New Online Gifted and Talented (GT) 
Referral System opens on August 17, 2020 
 

 

The fall 2020 gifted and talented referral window is from August 17 to 
September 30. 

During this referral window, the Fort Bend ISD community will have access 
to the online gifted and talented referral system.   

The purpose of the gifted and talented referral is to allow parents; teachers 
or other individuals to refer students who they believe may need gifted and 
talented services in Fort Bend ISD. 

If you would like to learn more about gifted and talented traits and gifted 
programming in Fort Bend ISD, take a few moments to visit 
www.fortbendisd.com/gifted.  

 

IMPORTANT 

Prior to beginning your student’s referral, please ensure that your contact 
information is current in Skyward. If your email address, physical address, 
or phone number is not correct, you will not receive important notifications 
regarding your student’s referral. * This does not apply to private or home 
school students who live in FBISD attendance zone referring for spring 
testing.  

 

Click the link to begin your REFERRAL.  

 

Use the Parent GT Referral Job Aide for directions completing the 
referral.  

 
 

 

http://www.fortbendisd.com/gifted
https://secure.fortbendisd.com/GT/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B2BRygE5lOsLNDFSa0dPbEVRTFE/view?usp=sharing

